
From:   Ryan Martineau   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   April 12, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0759-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have corrected the SpaceCap error and will resubmit. The application has now been amended to
change the 450 MHz frequency to 450.100 MHz.


